Announcements for 2.3.19

New Service Times | 2019 is already setting attendance records as our Sunday services
continue to grow. In order to create the best experience possible and make room for more
people, we will be adding a third service beginning Sunday, February 17. Our new service
times will be 9am, 10:45am and 12:30pm. Thanks to everyone who participated in our
service times poll!

Current Series: My Imperfect Family | When we are young we tend to hope for the fairy
tale that we will have a perfect marriage and family. It doesn’t take long for that bubble to
burst after marriage and kids. What were we thinking? Imperfect people plus imperfect
people doesn’t equal a perfect family. That’s why Jesus came! When we invite His perfection
of grace and truth into the relationships with those we love, He transforms our imperfect
families. Discover His hope for your home in February!

February 17: Guest Speaker | Dr. Joshua Straub will be joining us as Guest Speaker on
Sunday, February 17. In addition to his roles as husband and father, Josh is a marriage and
family coach and author of several books on family wellness. His passion for emotionally
healthy families will be a great addition to the My Imperfect Family series. Make sure to invite
someone to church on February 17.

TrueKidz Ministry | Did you know there is a special service created just for your preschool
and elementary children each week? In our TrueKidz area, your child will be able to connect
with our volunteers, each other and Jesus in a kid friendly environment. Not only does this
ministry create fun and safe areas for kids to learn about Jesus on their level, but it also helps
everyone attend service without distraction. Check with any of our volunteer staff for
information on where and how to check-in.

Do you know what 180 Weekend is? | It's a three-day event that changes a student’s life
forever! Here is what a student said about 180 Weekend last year: “| came to 180 weekend far
from God and depressed about life. Mainly feeling alone. Thanks to this weekend, I've made
new friends and have found out that God has always been with me.” If you want to serve with
us 180 Weekend or want your student to attend please register @ truenorthchurch.com/180.

2019 Mission Trips | We are pleased to announce our mission trips for this year. We will have
two trips to Guatemala: April 6-13 (support focus) and June 15-22 (medical focus) and two
trips to the Middle East: June 14-24 (sports focus) and June 28-July 8 (Conversational English
focus). For more information, visit the TrueNorth app or Events tab at truenorthchurch.com.
To request a trip application, please email outreach@truenorthchurch.com.

July 7-10: NEW Dates for Elevate Summer Camp | Element is headed to Myrtle Beach to
launch their own summer camp called Elevate. Students CURRENTLY in grades 6-12 will
worship under the stars, play at the resort’s own beachfront water park and create friendships
that will Elevate their faith to new levels. Spots are limited. More information and registration
can be found on the TrueNorth website or app.



